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 Swimming  
The children have only had two hour-long swimming sessions 
and their progress has been amazing! Many of the children 
are bringing home special certificates today for their achieve-
ments in the pool. 

The remaining sessions are 19th June, 3rd July and 17th July.  

We would like to remind parents that children should not be bringing aero-
sol deodorants or sprays to school or to swimming. Thank you for your co-
operation. 

Mitcheldean Folk Festival Saturday 15th July 
Mrs Loten and the children will soon be practising their songs for the Folk Festival. 

This was a very successful event last year and it would be lovely to see as many chil-

dren attending as possible. Please remember to return the permission slips by Fri-

day 16th June. 

Thank you for the 

vouchers we have re-

ceived so far. Please 

bring any remaining 

vouchers by Friday 

30th June.  

Do you have any broken or old unwanted spectacles at home?  

Walmore Hill School  has been asked to take part in a Spectacle Recycling Initia-

tive with Severn Dean Lions. We are looking to collect as many pairs of glasses as 

possible by the end of June.  These glasses  are then sent to France where they 

are graded and sent to eye clinics in Africa, India and other parts of Asia.  

We have a special donation box in the Reception area. Please bring your old glasses in 

by June 30th. Thank you  

Friends of Walmore Hill School  

Meeting 3pm, 13th June 2017 

We are looking for people who would like to help us raise money 

for Walmore Hill School. Our Sports Day is Friday 7th July and we 

are planning a barbeque lunch for everyone! 

If you can help or would like to find out more about Friends, we 

are meeting at school at 3pm on Tuesday 13th June. 

Hopefully see you there.  

Jo Tovey ( Alfie and Harley’s Mum) 

Uniform Orders 

Please remember to return your 
uniform orders (including pay-
ment) by Tuesday 13th June. 

Thank you. 



School Council News  
School Council have been leading a project with Swans Class to look at producing child-friendly Anti Bul-
lying and Behaviour Policies. The children have worked really well together and  had some very produc-
tive sessions. These policies will be discussed at the next  School Council meeting with Blakeney and Pil-
lowell and presented at the next  Walmore Hill Governing Body Meeting in July. 

Mrs Evans 

Cygnets Class  

The children in Cygnets have come back refreshed and 

ready for work!  

They have really enjoyed writing Mini Beast Riddles to 

round off our topic. 

The next topic is “ Beachcombers”. If you have any seaside holiday photos 

or beach toys please send them in next week.   

Mrs Loten 

 
 
 

Monday - Art Club with Mrs Loten 
Tuesday - Swans Homework Club Mrs Evans 
Thursday - Sewing Club with Mrs Davies 

Friday - Multi-Sports with Miss Loomes 
Friday - Adventure Clubs Mrs Lowe and Miss Loomes 

Diary Dates 
 13th June - Friends Meeting  3pm 

 16th June - Swans Class to Chaxhill House 

 19th June - Swimming 

 20th June - Trip to Puzzlewood  

 (letter to follow next week) 

 3rd July - Swimming 

 7th July -  Sports Day at Westbury 

 

 Mitcheldean permission slips 

 Sainsbury Active Kids Vouchers 

 Chaxhill permission slips (Swans 
Class) 

 Parent Pay payments 

 Uniform orders 

Achievement Awards 
Receiving their achievement  
certificates today were: 
 

Mark - Making great progress in maths 

Faya - Being a lovely helper and reading partner 

Cameron - Excellent writing 

Juke - Amazing maths work 

Lois, Sophie, Ruby and Alfie - Showing great maturity 

Well Done! 

Swans Class   -  Trip to Chaxhill House *Change of Date* 

Thank you to everyone who has returned permission slips. We have had a change of 

dates and the project will now be running in September. As the children were very 

excited about visiting Chaxhill House we are still going to visit on Friday 16th June be-

tween 10:30 am and 11:30 am. If you have any questions please speak to Mrs Evans. 


